
 
 
  

Request for Supercede  
 

 
 
TO: Federal Communication Commission 
 
 
Please kindly be notified that we,   Pan-World Control Technologies, Inc.                     
herein request to supersede the MPE report under FCC ID: 
R8Y7RC04-CF100001 for the following reason: 
  

There is one typo for 433.92MHz in the 6 page of the original MPE report. 
The correct statement in the MPE report should be “The EUT operates in 
the 2.4GHz” which we have corrected in the revised MPE report, instead 
the statement “The EUT operates in the 433.92GHz” in the original MPE 
report. 

 
Pan-World Control Technologies, Inc. attests that the product that were 
certified under FCC ID: R8Y7RC04-CF100001 hasn’t been marked in the U.S. 
Please kindly permit the supersede. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 


